
 

     

NATIONAL INFORMATION & COMMUNICATIONS TECHNOLOGY AUTHORITY 

 

 

 NOTICE OF REGIONAL ICT CONSUMER PROTECTION FORUMS DEFERRED 

This public notice serves to inform stakeholders and the wider public that NICTA’s ICT Consumer 

Protection Forums as initially scheduled to be hosted in Lae, Kokopo and Hagen are now deferred to 

future dates that will be notified to the Public, once confirmed by NICTA. 

 

DETAILS OF NICTA’S EVENT DATES DEFERRED: 

 

 

NICTA sincerely apologizes for any inconvenience. All queries related to this notice may be made 

through consumeraffairs@nicta.gov.pg. 

 
Date/Time 

 

 
Event 

 
Venue 

Via Live NBC Radio 
Broadcast 

 
14 October 2022 

10am to 1pm 

 
Momase Regional ICT 
Consumer Protection 

Forum 
 

 
Lae International 

Hotel, Lae 

 
FM 95.5 NBC Morobe 

 
21 October 2022 

10am to 1pm 
 

 
NGI Regional ICT 

Consumer Protection 
Forum 

 

 
Kokopo Primary 
School, Kokopo 

 
FM 95.5 or FM 98.0 NBC 

East New Britain 

 
31 October 2022 

10am to 1pm 

 
Highlands Regional ICT 

Consumer Protection 
Forum 

 

 
Highlander Hotel, 

Hagen 

 
FM 95.5 NBC Western 

Highlands 


